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1. E 117/22 A report has now been received from KAT regarding the 6 month review of 
the interventions they presented to ATC at the November meeting (appendix A). It is 
still their desire to engage in another stakeholder meeting in January 2023 with our 
assistance with MCC, Gwent Police, KWT, to look at lessons learned and establish  
areas in the town which require further interventions. 

 
2.  E 119/22: A core group of volunteers have established a steering group and 

communications so far have been promising. FotE, ATT and Abergavenny Climate 
Action are keen to drive this idea forward. Plans are in place to visit Monmouth 
Climate Action Group as they have already had great success in their engagement 
with the community on the climate emergency. Initial conversations with MCC didn’t 
yield a desire to get involved at this stage but they are happy to advise and signpost 
where needed. The group have been discussing the programme name, the 
organisation roles and other key points, including whether an environment fair is 
indeed the right thing to hold, or if something else may be more beneficial.  The 
momentum so far has been heartening,  those already engaged with the steering 
group are keen to ensure whatever kind of event is decided upon that it will be a 
worthwhile engagement activity for the wider community to ensure the aims of the 
event are achieved. ATC still need to provide another point of contact for this to 
assist Cllr Barnes, so if anyone would like to assist and get involved, please contact 
the Town Clerk so introductions to the steering group can be made. 


